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August 4, 2015

The Director

Operations 2 — Anti-Dumping Commission
Department of Industry and Science

GPO Box 9839

Canberra, ACT 2601
operations2@adcommission.gov.au

Dear Director,

With regard to the anti-circumvention inquiry on imported zinc coated (galvanised)
steel from the Republic of Korea, POSCO acknowledges its receipt of the exporter
questionnaire and understands the Anti-Dumping Commission's encouragement to
respond to it.

However, as POSCO has already made itself clear on the circumvention suspicion
raised by the Australian industry in late 2014, POSCO did not export slightly modified
galvanised steel in order to circumvent its anti-dumping (AD) duty.

As a matter of fact, approximately -of POSCO's export galvanised steel has

been alreadi exemited from normal tariff and AD duty under Tariff Concession Order

POSCO wishes this information enhances understanding of the Anti-Dumping
Commission.

Best regards,

Kyle Sohn
Junior Manager

International Trade Affairs Group
POSCO
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